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 Dear Families, 

Further to our last Newsletter, I am writing to give you an update on the activities and events we are 

holding next week to celebrate Spring and the festival of Easter. 

Decorated Egg Competition 

Pupils (and parents) are invited to get creative and design some 

egg-ceptional and eggs-traordinary eggs to showcase within our 

academy. We will be giving prizes for the most creative entries from 

Nursery to Year 6 as well as a prize for the most impressive staff and parent 

entry. We hope you all have lots of fun planning and making your entries and 

we can’t wait to see them! 

All entries to be brought in to school on Wednesday 20th - Thursday 21st March 

 
(PLEASE NOTE ALL ENTRIES MUST BE COMPLETED AT HOME AND ALL EGGS MUST BE HARD BOILED) 

Easter Raffle 

On Friday 22nd we will be drawing the Easter raffle, giving you the chance to 

win some amazing prizes! Tickets will be on sale in the playground next 

week. They will be £1 per strip.
 

 

 

Egg Rolling 

On Friday 22nd children can bring in another 

decorated hard-boiled egg, to take part in our egg 

rolling competition! Which Superhero Egg will 

travel the furthest? There will be a cracking prize 

for the winner of each class.

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Lindsey Corbett 

Principal 
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